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Hello, 

I am 100% opposed to making in person voting the standard.  With the continued 

economic state pushing many people to have to take on multiple jobs just to meet the 

standard of living, and growing health & safety concerns (covid, measles and 

possible bird flu), moving to in person should be considered nothing if not voter 

suppression. Many people do not have the time or luxury to spend potentially, hours 

to vote without great cost to themselves. Beyond this, in person voting, like all ways 

of voting, comes with its own problems. One of which is imposed intimidation. No one 

should be made to feel the uneasy brought on by those around them that may 

disagree, simply because the area they live in or location they have to vote from. 

 If the true concern is identity verification then we should be investing in secure digital 

methods. Ones that verify both photo id and facial recognition, with a digital 

encrypted pin that is assigned. We live in an age of technology where all of these 

things are possible in the palm of our hand. We merely need to utilize them. 

With that said , I do NOT believe anyone should be subjected to the social or 

economic issues brought upon by in person voting. And I implore the Senate 

Committee to oppose this measure whole heartedly. 

Thank you. 


